
 

Public Notice: 
   

Subject: May 2024 Board Meeting Location Change     May 9, 2024 

 

To Whom it may concern, 

 

The Ashley Valley Sewer Management Board was informed that there is a scheduling conflict with 

another event being held the same afternoon/evening as the scheduled May 14th, 2024 Ashley Valley 

Sewer Management Board Meeting. The conflicting event may cause some access issues to our normal 

meeting area(s). For that reason, the May 14th Ashley Valley Sewer Management Board Meeting will be 

held at the location below: 

Ashley Valley Water Reclamation Facility 

2200 South 4000 East 

Vernal, UT 84078 

 

Any questions or concerns regarding this notice, please contact: 

Dean Gibbs 

General Manager 
Ashley Valley Sewer Management Board 
(435)-789-9805 ext. 10 
dean@avwrf.org 
 

 

 

       

 

 


